
 

 

HRD/MoESD/25/2023/21                                                                                              10th November, 2023                                                                                             

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

The Human Resources Division would like to notify that CHANGES OR CANCELLATIONS to 

approved transfers will not be entertained, except for cases related to Thimphu Thromde, Thimphu 

Dzongkhag, and Paro Dzongkhag who FAIL to submit the undertaking as notified earlier.  

This decision has been made in consideration of maintaining the integrity and accuracy of our 

Ministry’s data. Alterations or cancellations to transfers have the potential to disrupt our whole 

transfer data synchronization and cause inconsistencies. 
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